
Public Notice 

 

The Housing Authority of the County of Monterey has completed its Annual Plan 

as required by Section 511 of the Quality Housing and Work Responsibility Act 

passed by Congress in 1998.  The Agency Annual Plan is currently on display for 

review, inspection and comments from the public. 

 

The plan is on display at the Main Office of the Housing Authority located at 123 

Rico Street, Salinas, CA  93907.  Office hours are 8:30 AM to 5:30 PM, Monday 

through Thursday and 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM on Friday when open.  The plan will 

remain on display until March 11, 2018.  A public hearing to discuss the PHA 

plan has been scheduled for March 26, 2018 at 5:00 PM at 123 Rico Street, 

Salinas, CA  93907. 

 

Comments regarding the PHA Plan should be addressed to the attention of Maria 

Madera, Quality Control Supervisor, prior to 5:00 PM on March 11, 2018.   

 
It is the policy and intention of the Housing Authority to comply in all of its policies and 

procedures affecting all of its programs and activities, including employment and housing, with all 

federal, state and local regulations prohibiting discrimination on the basis of race, color, creed, 

sex, ancestry, national origin, religion, age, familial status, sexual orientation, marital status, or 

disability.  If you are a person with a disability and need to request a reasonable accommodation, 

you may contact the Section 504 Coordinator, Maria Madera, in writing at the Central Office 

located at 123 Rico Street, Salinas, CA  93907 or by telephone at (831) 775-5000 or by TDD at 

(831) 754-2951. 

 

 


